



Suzanne C. Adair, Ph.D. Assistant Dean for Graduate Student Affairs Director, Office of Postdoctoral Affairs

The Graduate School The Pennsylvania State University 211 Kern Graduate Building University Park, PA 16802 814-865-2516 Fax: 814-863-1091 sca917@psu.edu http://www.gradsch.psu.edu

December 15, 2014

Jessica L. Kutz 1113 S. Allen Street State College, PA 16801

Dear Jessica,

Congratulations on completing the requirements for the Graduate School Teaching Certificate. The certificate reflects your commitment to college teaching and represents the considerable effort you put into improving your teaching skills. I wish you well in your future endeavors.

Again, congratulations.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Adair

Assistant Dean of the Graduate School

c: Stephen J. Piazza Larry Kenney